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Midland Division Conoco Inq.

Exploration and Production 10 Desta Drive West
Midland, TX 79705-4514
(915) 686-5400

January 17, 1992

Mr. Jerry Sexton

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88241

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Lockhart A-27 #11 Reclassification from 0il to Gas
Well and the Required Rededication of Acreage

Your recent letter advised us of the reclassification of this well to a dry gas
well, based on submitted GOR tests, and accordingly requested a revision in
acreage dedication. The attached application has been filed with Santa Fe to
resolve this problem by revising the proration unit for the Lockhart A-27 #5 to
include the #11 well.

I recently visited with Evelyn on the phone about this resolution to the acreage
dedication problem. Thank you for your help and patience in resolving this
problem.

Very truly yours,

Jerry W. Hoover
Senior Conservation Coordinator



